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“The secret of business is to know something that nobody else knows.”  

Aristotle Onassis  

A+ Science, a CRO run by its employees 

 
Our vision is to become the CRO best known for its unique and dedicated 
personnel with focus on customer satisfaction. To Earn Trust- Make Difference 

A+ Science is proud to announce that Helene Aurelius and Anna Schroeter 
have joined the company.  

Helene Aurelius has joined the company to strengthen the Pharmacovigilance 
department and will take the position as Drug Safety Officer. Helene has a 
background as a Reg. Physiotherapist and has a profound experience from the 
pharmaceutical industry where she has worked both on Nordic and 
international basis, at affiliate and headquarter levels. Besides 
pharmacovigilance, Helene also has experience from working in the fields of 
Regulatory Affairs, Medical Information, Clinical trials and Marketing/Sales; 
areas in which she will contribute to the company´s broadened organization. 

“I am delighted to join A+ Science with its dedicated, committed and 
customer focused staff and become part of the positive and encouraging 
atmosphere. I am also looking forward to develop in a challenging 
environment and to contribute with my knowledge in different life science 
areas”, says Helene. 

Anna Schroeter joins the company as Clinical Research Associate (CRA). Anna 
has worked internationally and within different roles; she has worked as 
registered nurse and study coordinator and has several years of experience 



 

within the pharmaceutical field as a Lead Clinical Trial Administrator.  

”I am happy to join the professional team at A+ Science; it is a dynamic 
company that balances delivering value to clients while also investing in its 
employees. I am looking forward to this new role as CRA which is challenging 
but also rewarding, since improving the quality of life for patients and making a 
difference is the main goal and achievement”, says Anna. 

 

Anna Schroeter and Helene Aurelius 

Will you be attending “The future of Swedish and Danish Life Science” on April 
8th in Lund, Sweden? Visit our exhibition stand and learn more about the CRO 
run by its employees! 

Happy Easter to all our readers! 

   

 


